Works of Ceremonial House Improvement will be
Implemented in the Village of Zeghduleti within the “Village
Support Program”

05 February 2019

Ivane Machavariani,-the Minister of Finance and Giorgi Khojevanishvili,-the State Representative in
Shida Kartli attended the community meeting at the village Zeghduleti in the Gori Municipality within the
“Village Support Program”.

The works of improvement of the ceremonial house will be completed this year in Zeghduleti within the
“Village Support Program”. ,,Similar meetings are very important as the inhabitants has an opportunity
to define their requirements. It contributes to the development of self-government as well as the
population-friendly projects,”-said Shida Kartli State representative.

Implementation of the program has reinstated since 2019. The projects to be implemented by the
“Village Support Program” will be selected through the consultations with the villagers and the
decisions made at the community meetings.
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